[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent Council Annual General Meeting

Wednesday 16 September 2015


Present:  M Arendarikova, J Miller, L Kerr, L McMurdo, L Gourlay, S Munro, L McPhillips, K Reid 

Apologies: M Mackie, T Bain, A McSorley

No matters arising from previous AGM Minute

Chairperson Report 

Chairperson Report not available.  K Reid gave a brief summary of the events of the year.  These include 2 workshops with Glasgow Council and Alcohol, both were very informative and very enjoyable.  Parent Council were also involved in helping at the Racenight fundraiser for Uganda.

Treasurer’s Report

Treasurer’s report unavailable.

Appointment of Committee Members
J Miller nominated M Mackie for Chairperson, S Munro 2nd this.
L Kerr voted J Miller as Vice Chair, M Arendarikova 2nd this.
J Miller nominated L Gourlay as Treasurer, L Kerr 2nd this
S Munro will remain teacher representative and K Reid will remain clerk.

HT Report

L McPhillips explained the new website to the Parent Council.  This will be on display every morning to the pupils at Registration.  It was raised that some senior pupils miss Assembly ever Friday as they attend St MM’s.  It will be investigated if there is a morning that pupils do not attend, if not, it may have to be alternate days.  L McPhillips will check with A Fraser.

Science Faculty Head post interviews will be held next Thursday.  There are 4 candidates on the short leet.

School Show lets were going to cost almost £4000.  This has been negotiated and reduced to a cost just under £2000.  Parents were again asked to support the show and promote it in the community.

The 2 new bins have been delivered.  L McPhillips would also like to order 2 new mats for the entrance.

The displays in the Conference Room will be updated.  The Active Schools co-ordinator will help with this, she has some great ideas.  L McPhillips will require money for this project.

There have been no latecomers at lunchtime for over 2 weeks.  Morning late coming still an issue.  The detention after school may also start to include morning late comers.  L McPhillips may introduce this after the September weekend.


AOCB

School Show photographs
M Arendarikova has a friend who is a professional photographer.   He has offered to take photos of the school show.  L McPhillips will look into this in case photographer has to be PVG checked.



 


